City Attorney's Communication #2020-499
February 25, 2020

TO: Matthew Kudrna, Project Manager II
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Accepting Easement from Micro Typing Systems, Inc.
Gateway Drive Stormwater Project

Pursuant to your e-mail dated February 18, 2020, I have prepared and attached the following form
of Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A DRAINAGE AND ACCESS EASEMENT
BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND MICRO
TYPING SYSTEMS, INC., ACCEPTING A GRANT OF A
DRAINAGE AND ACCESS EASEMENT; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please update the city’s signature page to reflect the new notary clause that went into effect on
January 1, 2020.

MARKA. BERMA
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